
February 28,2019


Hello,


I am Beth Warren, and I oppose HB 3063. I do not believe a child should 
be excluded from schools due to the parent choosing to exempt their child 
from 1 or more vaccines due to religious or philosophical reasons. Please 
vote NO on HB 3063!

As a mother of two daughters, and grandmother to my 2 year old 
grandson, I strongly oppose the removal of all non-medical vaccine 
exemptions. I believe it is our right to choose what is best for our children. 
This bill would discriminate against over 32,500 students,  some of which 
could simply be exempt from one vaccine. Only 2.6% of students in K-12 
are 100% UNVACCINATED so that means of the people who filed an 
exemption, 66% are partially vaccinated (Because only 2.6% of the 7.5% 
of exemptions did no vaccines, that means 4.9% did vaccinate, 
4.9/7.5=65%).


We, the people, should have the right to choose. We, as parents, should 
have the right to raise our children in the way we feel is best. We, as 
Oregonians, should maintain our freedoms.

Thank you,
Beth Warren
1501 Grays Creek Rd
Grants Pass, OR 97527

I OPPOSE 3063


